
On behalf of the entire Byng staff;
wishing you a wonderful summer!

It’s been a year full of learning,
laughter and growth and we

couldn’t have done it without your
support.

Now it’s time for sunshine,
popsicles and play!  However you
spend your summer, we hope it’s

full of happy memories and grand
adventures!

~ The Byng Team

School’s out for



Farewell!!
We will miss you all!! 

 Ms. Sipsas 
 Mrs. Carrusca 
 Mrs. Burns 
 Mr. Wong 
 Miss. Yang 
 Ms. Lamb 
 Mrs. Wolinsky
 Ms. Eastwood 
 Mr. Naluz
 Mr. Wu
 Ms. Li
 Ms. Hurtado

Thank you for the care, dedication and heart you have
shared with our school community.  WIshing everyone
the very best in their exciting new chapters!

              

·

·



As we wrap up another fantastic
school year, we want to say a giant

thank you to our Byng PAC committee
and parent volunteers. Your

dedication, creativity and countless
hours of volunteer work have made

such a positive impact on our school
community.  

From organizing events and
supporting classrooms to rallying
behind fundraisers; you have done it

all with heart and enthusiasm. 

Thank you for being such an
essential part of Byng’s success.  We

appreciate you!

~ The Byng Team

ps.  thank you for the chocolate
treats this past week!  

https://stevestonsalmonfest.ca/


 to all of our Grade 7 students moving on to high
school in September!!

  and......We will see everyone else on
September 2  ready for a brand new

year of learning and growing together!

nd

...... thank you to lovely
neighbour who returned
a whole bunch of balls
belonging to Byng when
she was cleaning her

backyard hedges!


